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ALL STEIN ANCILLARY THERAPY PARTNERS: 

We want to thank all of our partner facilities that worked diligently this past week with us to ensure that 
we were continuing to meet the clinical needs of your resident’s while making sure that we also took all 
precautions necessary to limit the exposure to any possible effects of Covid-19.  

We are continuing to make sure each of our therapy teams have put the new updated sanitation polies 
in place at your homes and they are documenting adherence accordingly. In addition, we are monitoring 
and taking action(s) on regulatory correspondence from state and local agencies in regard to such issues 
as tele-health options and licensing requirements. 

We will continue to update you often as this situation continues to evolve. We pray that your residents 
and your staff all remain healthy during this trying time.  

Derek Goodlin, President   Kate Minor, Chief Operations Officer 
derek@steinltc.com    kate@steinltc.com  
479-285-4132     479-769-0481 
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